
2016 Winter Newsletter

We can hardly believe that another year has gone by! God has filled 2016 with many things, and we
are blessed to have you as part of our Operation Jabez Family. For some of you, this is your first time
reading one of our newsletters. Others of you have been with us since day one and are forever
faithful. And because of that, WE are excited to move forward TOGETHER with you into 2017! 

As we have been looking back over this past year, we are overwhelmed
by all of the amazing things that God has done by His power, through
your constant prayer, faithful support, and even time with us!

From the bottom of our hearts, THANK YOU for your passion for
the people of Guatemala, and for keeping us going every day.
May God bless you and your family this holiday season!

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year!
- Operation Jabez Staff 

Hello everyone, 

Operation JabezOperation Jabez

CONTACT US:     www.operationjabez.com       (856)-872-4706      operationjabez@hotmail.com

Merry Christmas
from Guatemala
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God is using Operation Jabez
to touch lives, give hope,

and provide opportunity...

Evangelism

Discipleship

Education

Relief Work

Day by day, God is at work within the lives of REAL PEOPLE with REAL STORIES.
Your regular support empowers us every day to offer REAL HOPE with the
message of a REAL SAVIOR, Jesus Christ!



Your prayers are VITAL

Your support COUNTS

Your partnership is KEY

EVERY DAY!

Ministry Expenses

Outreach Events
Transportation
Resources

We still fully believe in God's promise to faithfully provide,
and we believe that He will do it through people LIKE YOU!

This year, we have raised over $8,000
towards the construction of the

new ministry building! 

It will take approximately $100,000
to complete construction.

Children’s Ministry Supplies
Weekly Transportation
Teaching/Training Materials

Education
Sponsorship
Sewing Class
Materials
Annual Graduation

Evangelism
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Ministry Building

Discipleship

Feeding Programs
Meeting Specific Needs

Financial Impact

Relief Work



Partnering with Operation Jabez is
a simple commitment to PRAY and to GIVE .

Will YOU partner with us to reach
the nation of Guatemala for Jesus Christ?

Susan Buller is a dear and beloved friend of Operation Jabez. She has visited Guatemala many times and became close
friends with our founder, Carol Gleeson. Since then, she began to partner with us personally, working alongside of us
directly for many years. We have been extremely blessed to have such an incredible woman of God ministering alongside
of us! Just a few months ago, she felt God leading her to give and make it possible for a pastor in need to have their own
motorcycle. Until now, they have had to walk virtually everywhere! She was always full of joy at the thought of giving
sacrificially of her time, energy, resources,                                                                 and love to the people of Guatemala!

Susan has since passed on to be with the                                                                  Lord. We are so grateful to have had
the chance to spend such precious time                                                                    with her and her family, serving the
Lord together, just a few months ago! 

Thank you to all who helped Susan and her amazing family get to Guatemala this summer. Thank you to each of you who
have generously given to Operation Jabez in remembrance  of Susan. By request of Susan’s family, all donations have
been directed to the construction of our ministry building. This is such an honor because Susan saw the very beginning
stages of the construction process and our most recent progress. She believed strongly in our vision and our future! 

She believed strongly
in our VISION

and our FUTURE!

Meet Susan

1. Fill out the Connection Card included with this letter with your updated information.  

2. Send your Connection Card with your gift to the following address:

3. Online giving is also available!
        Visit www.operationjabez.com/give to give securely through our website.

All donations are tax-deductible. All donations go directly to the work of the ministry.
Any donations that are not specified will go into the general fund and will be distributed where needed.

Please make checks payable to
“Operation Jabez.”

How to Give

Operation Jabez
P.O. Box 88

Marlton, NJ  08053


